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Mr. Jerry Sexton

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P. O. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: New Mexico "BO" State No. 3 SWD
Moore Devonian Field
Unit Letter D, Section 24, T-11-S, R-32-E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sexton:

As per your request, the annual injection survey was run
on the subject well on December 9, 1987. Mr. Eddy Seay
witnessed the survey. No significant change in the injection
profile has occurred in the past year. Channel checks at
the 5 1/2" casing shoe (10,600') and squeezed perfs (10,536'-
10,600') indicated that no upward channels existed. A packer
check showed that no packer leak existed. Attached for your
review is a copy of the survey.

If you have any questions, please contact us at 397-3571.
Sincerely,
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J. A. Head
Hobbs Area Superintendent
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